
 

The Baltimore-Xiamen Sister City Committee holds its annual brunch to honor the late Calvin Chin, a 
founding member of the Committee and “patriarch” of Baltimore’s Chinese Community. Mr. Chin was 
a WW II Navy veteran, University of Maryland graduate, and Baltimore restaurant owner. For 21 years 
he was Chairman of the Baltimore City Property Tax Appeals Board. He was also the secretary and 
head of Baltimore’s Chinese Benevolent Association, and in 1992 he became the first Chairman of the 
Governor’s Commission on Asian Pacific American Affairs.  

at the ZhongShan Restaurant 
323 Park Ave, Baltimore, MD 410-223-1881 
(free parking) 
 

Oct 17th • 11:00 A.M. to 2:00 P.M. 
 
Price: $25/person in advance by Oct 10 th or $35 at the door 
 
Check out http://www.bxscc.org/ for event updates 

Third Annual 
Calvin Chin Memorial Dim Sum Brunch 

 

Please join the Baltimore-Xiamen Sister City Committee for the: 

 
Please contact Leslie Simpson, Treasurer (lsimpson34@hotmail.com or 
703-731-0802) for questions. Please RSVP early as space is limited.  
Pay online: www.acteva.com/booking.cfm?bevaid=208614 Or Pay by check, send 
check made out to “Director of Finance” to: Leslie Simpson, 4206 Roland 
Avenue #A3, Baltimore, MD  21210 

 

The Dim Sum Brunch will also feature: 
 

 Chinese Music Performances 

 Silent Auction featuring items from China, 20 t ickets to an 
Orioles game at the Mayor’s box in 2011 

 Raffle prizes including: Gift baskets from Port Discovery 
Children's Museum, gift certificates to ZhongShan Restaurant  

Baltimore-Xiamen Sister City, Celebrating 25 Years in 2010  
 

http://www.bxscc.org/
http://www.acteva.com/booking.cfm?bevaid=208614

